Commission on Children convenes 21st
meeting

The Chief Secretary for Administration, Mr Chan Kwok-ki, today (May 30)
chaired the 21st meeting of the Commission on Children.

At the meeting, members were updated by government representatives on
the latest developments and the skeleton document of the Mandated Reporter
Guide under the mandatory reporting regime for suspected child abuse cases.
The Guide is being formulated by the professional consultative panels formed
by representatives of the social welfare, education and healthcare sectors
based on the case scenarios, questions and views collected from the relevant
sectors. It aims to facilitate early identification, reporting and
intervention of child abuse cases by mandated reporters to achieve the policy
objective of child protection.

In addition, members were briefed by the Child Fatality Review Panel on
its sixth report. The report covers child death cases that took place within
the period between 2019 and 2021 and reported to the Coroner's Court. It has
been uploaded to the website of the Social Welfare Department
(www.swd.gov.hk). Members offered views on the recommendations regarding
preventive strategies, etc in the report in the hope of preventing avoidable
child fatalities.
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